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THE SCHOOL DISTRICT OF PHILADELPHIA 

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT 

440 NORTH BROAD STREET, SUITE 301 

PHILADELPHIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19130 

 
EXECUTIVE OFFICES                       TELEPHONE:  (215) 400-4100 

      FAX:   (215) 400-4101 
 

 
July 23, 2013 

 

 

 

RE: _________________ 

ID#:  ________________ 
 

Dear Parent/Caregiver: 

 

Thank you for requesting an Impartial Review of your child’s application to attend a special 

admissions and/or citywide admission high school or high school outside of your neighborhood.  

A review panel convened to review your child’s records and a determination made. 

 

After a thorough and impartial review, the review panel was not able to recommend your child 

for admission to one of the special admission or citywide admission schools to which he or she 

applied.   

 

Your child is assigned to attend ____________________. 

 

If you need additional information concerning your neighborhood or feeder pattern school, please 

contact the Office of Student Placement at 215-400-4290. 

 

I wish your child a successful and rewarding high school experience. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Paul Kihn 

Deputy Superintendent 

 

c: Receiving Assistant Superintendent 

Sending Assistant Superintendent 

Receiving Principal 

Sending Principal 

Kimberly Caputo 

Allison W Still 

Danielle N Seward 

Justin Thomas 

Alton Strange 

Rachel Lucks-Hecht 


